
Synchro Show 2024 Parent Meeting

Summer Expectations:
● There will be three practices a week on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday at 9am. If it

is needed, we may need to add a day. That will be discussed via the GroupMe
messaging group. Please let us know if we need to add you.

● We understand it is summer and you may have a vacation or other prior engagements
planned, please let us know if you will be missing practice so we can plan accordingly.

● There will be a basket raffle and bake sale on the Fourth of July to help raise money for
our 2024 show. Expect more information on that closer to that date.

● There will now also be a $20 fee for each swimmer participating in Synchro, and $50 for
non-members, this will be going towards (much needed) new costumes.

Attire:
● For practices please have the swimmer wear a swimsuit they are comfortable diving into

the water in, and is appropriate for practice.
● For the show and dress rehearsal:

○ BLACK ONE PIECE SWIMSUIT FOR GIRLS
○ SWIM TRUNKS FOR BOYS
○ GIRLS HAIR SHOULD BE IN FRENCH BRAIDS (ONE OR TWO) PLEASE USE

KNOX GEL ON THEM TO ENSURE THEY ARE KEPT IN PLACE
THROUGHOUT THE SHOW

○ WE ENCOURAGE PERFORMANCE MAKEUP, BUT IT IS NOT REQUIRED
Dates:

● Practices will begin on June 3, 2024 and are as follows:
○ Monday - all girls
○ Wednesday - boys & girls (ensembles, duets, or solo)
○ Thursday - all girls
○ On the Fourth of July we will have a preview of the show. We will likely either

have a routine picked out or establish one through the season. Those details will
come later.

○ We will have a dress rehearsal run through of the show on July 18 (PLEASE BE
IN FULL SHOW ATTIRE)

○ Show dates are July 19th and 20th. These will be late nights so ensure your
swimmer has all needed equipment (water bottle, snacks, etc.)

Thank you for being understanding while we are working on the show. Please join GroupMe for
2024 Synchro. If you have not been added please talk to Sabrina or Natalie and we will add
you. There will be updates in that group chat so we can reach you all quickly. If you have any
questions or concerns please reach out so we can resolve any and all issues.


